December 2018 News


Hi All,
CHANGE IN HOURS: NEW HOURS 9:00 AM-5:30 PM Monday through Saturday. Closed all Stat Holidays.
December Member Special is 20% off Panels!! 
We had a wonderful week-end as we celebrated 10 years in business! It was great seeing all of you who attended. 
Winners of the major prizes are:
Flourish II (Embroidery Machine): Jeannine Forseille
Verve (Sewing/Embroidery Machine): Wendy Derksen
Free Pantograph Quilting on one quilt (includes 20%) discount on backing and batting:
      Barb Torvik (2), Linda Ens
Retreat for Four People:
   Bev Brown, & Vi Thessen
Gift Baskets:
   Jean Parker, Etta Marie Green, & Teri McLean
Congratulations Ladies!!
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please check the home page of the website carefully for hours and closures in December and early January. I am heading South for a Judy Niemeyer retreat, so we will have reduced hours/or some days will be closed until I am back. This will be all posted on the website. If in doubt, please, please call us so you don’t waste a trip.
Tuesdays are “Drop-In Tuesday”. You are welcome to stop in and sew whatever you wish! We have a lot of fun, and we feed you lunch as well. The fee for this is $25 per day. Please let us know if you are planning on attending.
The last Drop-In Tuesday for 2018 will be December 18. We will start again in January some time, and we will let you know when.
We now have a very active Intstagram account-please follow us at mamiscountryquilts. Buttons appears pretty much daily, along with some of our daily activities.
Like us on Facebook to see the newest products and projects. Starting in June, we will be having a fun Facebook post with ”Can you find Buttons”? Be sure to comment and share.
As our website coupons are not working, if you are a Quilt Club Member and wish to shop online and receive your discount, please call the shop at (306) 467- 4453 and we will help you with the discount.
We have some great Judy Niemeyer patterns in stock. Many of these are new releases, and some can only be purchased at a certified store.

Just a reminder for those who aren’t aware of the Quilt Club Membership we offer:
We have a membership program available to offer savings to our clients. It can be used online, in-store, and for phone orders – and no extra card to carry!! For an annual fee (beginning the day you purchase the membership) of $25, you receive 10% off all products (excluding sewing machines), and an added special each month. We offer 20% off specials on most departments in the store-notions, batiks, wide-backs, patterns, flannel etc. on a monthly rotating basis. If you are interested in becoming a member, please search the website for: Membership and purchase through the site. Once we receive this information, you will receive a code via email to use at checkout. Memberships are non-transferrable and can not be shared.

New Website: www.mamisquilts.com      Email us at: mamisquilts@sasktel.net   Phone: 306-467-4453
Sew long for now
Michele



